
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

(MINISTRY OF TRIBAL AFFAIRS) 

LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 13 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 17.07.2017 

 

TRIBAL STUDENTS 

 

13.  SHRI P.K. BIJU: 

Will the Minister of TRIBAL AFFAIRS be pleased to state: 

(a) whether the Government is considering to approve a proposal received from the 

Government of Kerala for providing vocational training to the tribal youths; and 

(b) if so, the details and the present status thereof? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF TRIBAL AFFAIRS 

(SHRI  JASWANTSINH BHABHOR) 

 

(a) & (b): A proposal for Skill Development was received from the Government of Kerala for 

funding under ‘Special Central Assistance to Tribal Sub-Scheme’ during 2017-18. However, 

the Project Appraisal Committee (PAC)of Ministry of Tribal Affairs, in its meeting on 

6.7.2017,requested the Government of Kerala to first submit pending Utilization Certificates 

of the funds released to the State in previous years under various schemes of the Ministry.   
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